Letter of Request from Merredin Sports Council Attachment 21.3D

Merredin Sports Council
PO Box 345
MERREDIN WA 6415

o' September 2019

Rohan Gunton
Belgravia Leisure
rgunton(@belgravialeisure.com.au

Dear Rohan,
Re: Merredin User Groups Fees

As advised in the Shire of Merredin letter dated the 4™ September 2019, the Merredin Sports
Council has been directed to contact Belgravia to initiate the process of reviewing the
Merredin User Group Fees. The Merredin Sports Council has formed a working party and is
looking forward to meeting with you to discuss this review.

As this is the first review in which the Sports Council has been involved, initially, we would
like to meet and discuss the process of this review which will take place.

In the interim, it is important to our members to maintain a clear understanding of upcoming
MRCLC costs to allow them to budget for their upcoming seasons. Therefore the Sports
Council requests existing user group fees remain the same throughout this process.

Please advise of a time that is suitable for you to meet with us. We look forward to working
through this process with you.

Yours sincerely,

o

Amanda Lockyer
President

Merredin Sports Council
0429 891 010
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